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5 years ago I voted to stay on daylight savings times. While I understand that this 

ultimately stalled out, that doesn’t mean I want to stay 100% on standard time. 

Imagine the sunrise at 4:51AM (meaning the skies begin to light up as early as 

415AM. No thank you. I would much rather continue to switch the clocks twice a year. 

Not to mention, it will be absolute mess for the border towns, especially the 

Washington residents commuting into Portland. Not to mention the national/global 

companies that communicate with the their colleagues on the east coast would have 

a 4 hour difference for half the year. The entire plan is terrible. Scrap it.  


